
                 Planning Commission 

  June 11, 2013 

  5:30 p.m. 
 

      The Atlantic Planning Commission met in regular session with Chairman Sonntag 

presiding.  Other members present were:  Angell, Behrens, Herring, Kelly, and Leonard.  

Absent: Masker.     

 

     Herring moved, Leonard seconded, to approve the agenda as posted.  Passed. 

 

     Kelly moved, Behrens seconded, to approve the minutes of the May 14, 2013 

Planning Commission meeting.  Passed.   

 

     The Commission welcomed Ed Angell to the Planning and Zoning Commission. 

 

     Herring nominated Kelly as Vice Chairman. 

     Herring moved, Behrens seconded, to elect Kelly as Vice Chairman.  Passed. 

 

     The Commission reviewed the Zoning Ordinance update timetable showing regular 

monthly meetings covering a few chapters of the Ordinance revisions each month.  

Assistant to the City Administrator John Lund stated that he hopes to have the revisions 

completed and reviewed by the Commission by October but there will be flexibility in the 

timetable in order to keep the meetings short and allow for individuals and/or businesses 

that have a request. 

     The Commission reviewed the revisions made to “R-4, R-5, and R-6” of the Zoning 

Ordinance.  They accepted the revisions and asked Lund to check on tornado shelter 

requirements for mobile home parks. 

 

     The next regular meeting will be Tuesday, July 9, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

     Leonard moved, Kelly seconded, to adjourn at 5:51 p.m.  Passed. 

  

 

 

      Katrina Sonntag 

      Chairman 

Attest: Deirdre Derby 

            Secretary 


